
 

301 South State Street 
Gladwin, MI  48624 

(989) 426-7441 
 

Special Meeting Announcement 

 

For the purposes of interviewing potential candidates for the Payroll Clerk 

opening, the Gladwin County Board of Road Commissioners will be holding two 

special meetings at the GCRC offices on the following dates and times: 

 

Monday, November 28, 2016 at 2:00 P.M.  

Wednesday, November 30, 2016 at 5:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact our office if you have any questions. 

Thank you 

Prepared by: 

Gladwin County Road Commission 

301 S. State Street 

Gladwin, Michigan 48624 

989.426.7441 

 

Date:  November 22, 2016 
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